
GOVERNMENT OF KERALA
Office of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations
7th  Floor, KSRTC Bus Terminal Complex,Thampanoor,

Thiruvananthapuram-695 001.
E-mail: ceekinfo.cee@kerala.gov.in

Telephone: 0471 - 2525300 , , 2332120, 2338487 

NOTIFICATION
 

SPECIAL STRAY VACANCY ALLOTMENT  TO POST GRADUATE
MEDICAL (DEGREE)  COURSES, KERALA - 2024

LAST DATE FOR SUBMISSION OF APPLICATION EXTENDED

      
   In continuation to this office notification dated 01.03.2025, it is further
notified that the last date for submitting online application through the
website www.cee.kerala.gov.in for the Special Stray Vacancy allotment to
Post Graduate Medical (Degree) Courses, 2024 in the State Quota seats in
the Medical Colleges  in the State is extended up to 10.03.2025, 11.00 AM. 
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